or the chemicals from shocking the pool. Activity in the pool will help keep the water moving

and work though the skimmers and filters.

Life Guard: is formally known as Aquatic Personnel. They are in place simply to watch over
their post. This year, the post will be the slide only. They will also help enforce the pool rules.
They are generally young adults doing their part to earn some money for the summer. Please
treat them as you would want to be treated. Please be kind to them.

Bathrooms: The clubhouse was built to include a Dry system. Fancy technical name which we
all have experience as a very sensitive alarm system. Please do not flush anything other than
tissue paper. If the dry system detects trouble, it will sound off. Then, we have to close the
pool for as long as it takes for the plumber and Century Fire to assess the trouble, repair the
issue then reset the alarm system. This could be 2-5+ days depending on what the trouble
and availability of techs are.

No Glass bottles. If glass breaks, the pool will need to be inspected, drained, cleaned, re-
filled, balanced and then inspected before opening. This could be 7-14+ days with no pool.

Swim etiquette: Proper swim attire is articles of clothing specifically made for swimming.

Pool Furniture: Using a towel will help keep oils and sunscreen from baking on the furniture,

which is how the “sun baked” furniture will look over time. If you see a broken piece of furni-
ture or umbrella, set it to the side. The pool maintenance team will inspect as well and move
over as needed.

Respiratory etiquette: If you’re sick or not feeling well, please stay home until you feel better.

Pets: They are not allowed in or around the pool area.

Pool rules are on place so everyone can feel safe and enjoy the pool. Please don’t let




